
Dear Parents 

 

As you know, Bitteswell Parish Council have formed an Advisory 

Committee to develop a Neighbourhood Plan for the village.  

This will eventually give us some authority as to where houses 

can be built in Bitteswell and what type of housing.  We are at 

the beginning of developing the plan and are calling on the 

children of Bitteswell to enter our competition to design a logo 

for the plan.   

 

We have provided details and examples on the attached sheet, 

as well as including some A4 card to produce their masterpiece!  

Children must write their name, age and telephone number on 

the back of the card and return it to Julia Pearson (Felcourt, 

Valley Lane) by 31st January 2019.  There will, of course, be 

prizes!   

 

If you have any questions please email 

jppearson@btinternet.com.   
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